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Date: 9/14/20 

To: State Clearinghouse  
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA, 95814 

From: California Department of Transportation 

 Caltrans District 4, Office of Local Assistance 
111 Grand Avenue, 12th Floor 
Oakland, CA 94612 

State Clearinghouse Number: 2020069021 

Project Description: San Francisco Public Works, in coordination with the San 
Francisco Planning Department, the San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency, 
the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC), and the San Francisco County 
Transportation Authority (SFCTA), proposes to make Market Street safer and more 
efficient for all modes of transportation by reducing conflicts between transit, paratransit, 
taxis, commercial vehicles, cyclists, and pedestrians. The proposed project would 
introduce changes to the roadway configuration, traffic signals, surface transit (including 
San Francisco Municipal Railway (Muni-) only lanes, stop spacing and service, stop 
locations, stop characteristics, and infrastructure), bicycle facilities, pedestrian facilities, 
streetscape, commercial and passenger loading, vehicular parking, and utilities. 

This is to advise you that a finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for 
this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal 
Highway Administration pursuant to 23 USC 327. A copy of the FONSI and the attached 
Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the California Department of 
Transportation office located at the above address, and can also be retrieved at the 
following website: http://www.bettermarketstreetsf.org/your-part-environmental-
review.html. 
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